
 

Newsletter 

Monday, 4th 

November 

Y6 Football 

Well done to our team who played in the Cleveland FA Primary Cup at Middlesbrough 

Sports Village. They were brilliant school ambassadors and came second overall! 

 

Children in Need 

A week on Friday (15.11.24) is Children in 

Need. We will hold a non-uniform day, and 

if you would like to send in a donation, this 

will be gratefully received and we will 

forward this to Pudsey! 

Christmas 2024 

 

Christmas Performances 

w/c 09.12.24 

 

Christmas Parties 

w/c 16.12.24 

 

Specific dates and times will follow this 

week. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair will take place after 

school on Thursday 5th December 2025. 

Further details will follow. 

Christmas Disco (02.12.24) 

For those wanting to attend, children can bring a 
change of disco clothes to change into on the 
afternoon.  
 

Children not wishing to go will go home at normal 
time as usual (After School Club will be in the Heron 
Room that night). Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils will 
dance first and then go for their refreshments, before 
being collected to go home from the KS1 playground 
at 5pm. Y3-Y6 pupils will have their refreshments first 
and then go into the dance hall before being collected 
from the KS2 playground at 5pm.  
 

There will additional drinks available throughout.  
 

The cost for entry and refreshments will be £3 per 
child and must be paid online via ParentPay. 
Children not attending the disco, or After School Club, 
must be collected and taken home at 3.25pm. We will 
notify you when payment options go live. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners for the last week of our 

first half-term. As well as having 100% attendance for the 

week, they have demonstrated strong character, and 

fundamental British, values. 

Aspire2Be - 'Reach for the Sky' 

Our Year 4 children were invited to take part in a virtual careers 

session. They had the opportunity to meet people who work across 

the aviation industry from air traffic controllers and aircraft 

maintenance technicians to safety inspectors and drone operators. 

Poppy Appeal 
Thank you for your generous 
donations so far during this period of 
remembrance. If you would like to 
send in a donation, poppies and 
related items (as previously 
comminated) are available in school 
until this Friday. 

 


